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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Asian school! 

Parent-Teacher Meetings play a vital role in fostering collaboration between parents and 

teachers. It helps to assess and understand your child’s progress. To facilitate this, a Parent-

Teacher Meeting (PTM) has been scheduled on Friday, 29th November 2024 as per the timeline 

given below. 

Secondary  

Grades 6 to 12   

8:00 a.m. to 10:15 a.m. 

10:15 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. (Break) 

10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Primary  

LKG to Grade 5 

12:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

3:00 p.m. to 3:15 p.m. (Break) 

3:15 p.m. -5:00 p.m.  

We request all parents to strictly adhere to the assigned timings to ensure a smooth and efficient 

interaction. 

• Parents are requested to meet with the class teacher of their child as per the scheduled times 

which will be communicated through your child’s school diary 

• A list of the student’s subject teachers will be made available on the Parent Teacher Meeting 

day via google classroom. If you wish to meet with a subject teacher, you may contact them 

separately to schedule a convenient appointment through diary after the Parent Teacher 

Meeting 

Report Cards: 

Report Cards will be sent to students’ email IDs on Thursday, 28th November 2024. 

Fee Defaulters: 

Parents are kindly reminded to clear all pending dues immediately. Please note that the report 

cards of October fee defaulters will be withheld until all dues are cleared. 

Uniform: 

We request your cooperation and support to ensure that students come to School in neat and 

proper school uniform. Winter has begun and students are expected to come in approved and 

appropriate winter clothing which should be labelled. 

Black Sweaters / Cardigans worn by students should be without a hood. 

Students can wear black balaclavas (monkey cap). Headscarves should be plain white without 

designs. Please read the note on General Appearance given on Page 12 of the school diary. 

 

 



 

Medical Camp: 

We are pleased to announce that a Medical Camp will be organized for the parents and students 

of The Asian School on the same day by UNIB, featuring eminent doctors and medical 

professionals from the prestigious American Mission Hospital. The camp will offer free basic 

health check-ups, including blood pressure screening and blood sugar testing, alongside expert 

consultations with renowned healthcare professionals. Participants will also receive valuable 

guidance on maintaining a healthy lifestyle, making this a comprehensive opportunity to prioritize 

health and well-being.  

Time : 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Venue: APJ Abdul Kalam Memorial Auditorium 

We encourage you to utilize this opportunity for a holistic understanding of your child’s well-being, 

academically, mentally, and physically. 

We look forward to your active participation and cooperation to make this event a success. 

 

 

 

Principal 

 


